
From: Wayne Berry
To: Arrington Kristi
Subject: Gun testimony SB 868, 797 and 764
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I strongly urge you to forgo passing SB 868, 797 and 764.  I believe these bills are a continued attempt to remove
our constitutional 2nd amendment rights.
Sincerely,

Wayne Berry
95027 North Bank Rogue River Road
Gold Beach, OR 97444
541 373 0070
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